Joy Brewer

From: Doug McDougal <outiook_FBB0O8919F07D2709@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 3:51 PM

To: Joy Brewer

Subject: HB 4303

JUST A QUICK NOTE TO EXPRESS MY STRONG SUPPORT FOR MICHIGAN TO REMAIN ON DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME
PERMANENTLY, IT WOULD BE BETTER TO BE ON IT ALL YEAR. IT IS AN ECONOMIC DRIVER AS EARLY EVENING 1S WHEN
MOST PEOPLE HAVE TIME TO DO EVERYTHING FROM WALKING TO WORKING IN THEIR YARDS. pLEASE PASS MY
COMMENTS TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE.

THANK YOU,

DOUGLAS MCDOUGAL

DMCDOUGAL@WOWWAY.COM

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



